BBHAC had 38 young athletes competing in the South of England road relays in Aldershot on Saturday, a terrific number especially as this clashed with the Kent track relays in Canterbury.

The U17's girls had three team competing and the A team came a fantastic 5th, Jess Keene, (3rd fastest individual), Leah Everson and Kelsey Fuss (11th fastest individual). The B team of Shannon Riskey, Mary Guy and Joanna Clowes were 29th and the trio of Molly Dent, Natasha Hainsworth and Jenny Sheasby were 40th.

The U15 girls also had three teams running and the A team were a strong 6th, made up of Naomi Kingston  (11th fastest individual), Kelsi Cornish and Yasmin Austridge. The B team of Amy Leach, Millie Smith and Stephanie Taylor were 25th and the C team were 56th led out by Grace Scopes, Darcey Kirwan and Carlotta Weitzel.

The U13 girls had two full teams and a part team and the A team finished just outside the top ten in 11th were made up of Emilie Penlington, Lily Tappenden and Imogen Meers. The B team of Jessica Neal, Hanna O'Flynne and Morgan Sqiubb were 27th while Gracie Horton and Zoe Austridge ran good individual legs but didn't have a third runner to complete their team.

The U13 boys, with four to a team, placed highest for the boys with a strong 14th position. This is a massive improvement on last year where we had no teams competing. Robert Suckling, despite not feeling 100% led the team off with a strong leg, Joseph Georgiadis followed with a powerful leg, handing over to Cameron Swatton having a great run , letting Peter Guy bring the team home in 14th having run the 8th fastest individual leg of the day.

The U15 boys team of George Pope, Callum Myatt, Angus Harrington and Michael Eagling combined well to finish inside the top twenty, placing 19th.

The U17 boys team finished just outside the top twenty crossing the line in 22nd but a great effort was put together by the quartet of Niyi Akin Agunbiade, Marco Arcuri, Charlie Davis and Alex Leggatt.

BBHAC were once again well supported on the day with the President in attendance along with Hanna and Dave Cordell complete with the immaculately laid out team tent. 

THe large numbers and complete teams we have competing looks good for the next event, the National road relays in Sutton Park, Birmingham on Sunday 5th October.
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